SALMON HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

Board Meeting Minutes

January 28, 2016 6:30 PM at Rink
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   Jeff Knudson (Chairman), Amy Baumer and others 
ASSOCIATION MEMBERS PRESENT:  
OLD BUSINESS: 
Rink Flooring - $1000 LOT 
IAHA Matching Grant – Peewee goalie gear - $1000; Fritz to work on goalie gear purchase.
Rink shut down and security – Jeff reminded board to do so – there was a break in Saturday night.  We have changed the locks for the snack shack from combo to key.  
Reminder - The adult locker room is for coaches, no kids.  

NEW BUSINESS: 

Financials – 2015 division reports due to Treasurer

New procedure – pizza/team dinners – works as is – in long run want it to be a certain number or amount per year as we move away from having division accounts.  Same for Snack Shack $$.  Purchase of Jackets for Peewees approved.  

Board Recruitment – April meeting to vote – many vacancies upcoming.  

Grant Opportunities – Hussey Fund.  Security Cameras??  Been looked into – need power for some systems.  
Snack Shack – look for second bid – volunteer work to build it?  

March 4 or 5 – Ice off – tentative.  

Division reports: 

Mites, Squirts, Girls: No report
PeeWees: Big weekend coming up.
Bantams/Midgets: combining all practices. Big weekend coming up.  

Treasurer’s Report: Report handed out.
Registrar’s report: Will be looking at projected numbers.
NEXT MEETING:  February 25, 2016 at 6:30 PM at the rink.  
Respectfully submitted,
Jane Dougherty Sandstrom
SHA Secretary via A Baumer
